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Unsafe staffing ratios put our community at risk and drastically lower the quality of 

Health care we can provide. It has taken me personally over three months to gain 

access to mental health services due to the lack of staffing. Corporate greed and the 

lack of engagement by the large Health care organizations at the corporate level is 

allowing this to happen in our great state. Please support this bill for the safety of our 

children and families.  

Thank You, 

Trevor A. Derrick, CST 


